Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board master Plan work session July 22, 1999.
Present: Ed Rowehl, Chairman; Spencer Garrett and Carol Olgilvie from SWRPC.

Carol presented a Community Facilities Map for review. A few additions and corrections
were made to some of the public and privately owned facilities.

The next work session will be held on August 26, 1999 at 7:00 p.m.
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